
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: Member Schools  
Date: August 27, 2025 
From: Brad Van Raalte, Executive Director 
cc: Office Staff 
Re: Sandman Hotel Group Partnership Announcement 

 
 

The School Sport Alberta Office is pleased to announce that we have signed an updated 
agreement with the Sandman Hotel Group to offer discounted rates to member schools 
attending any tournament (regular season or Provincial Championships). For more information, 
please read the media release sent out this morning. ​
 
If your school is sending a team to a tournament where the Sandman Group has a property 
within a 30-minute drive of the event site, your team will save by contacting the appropriate 
Alberta Sandman Property and mentioning the School Sport Alberta preferred partnership.   

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yKKd1yMsfCWX7TPfESxmgO7kzekAALyr/view?usp=sharing

